
June 
 

Our contact information  
Website:  

http://birchlandtreehouse.org/ 

Email 3-5 & pre-K programs: 
buildingb@birchlandtreehouse.com 
Director Email:  

Najia@birchlandtreehouse.com 

Phone:  
604-945-0002 

 

Calendar 

Music- 4th, 11th, 18th  
Pro D Day- 4th (no Pre-K) 
Virtual Library Story- 3rd  
Best friend Day- 8th  
Last day of Pre-k- 18th  
Daycare program- June 21st-July 2nd  

 
 

Birchland Treehouse 

“A pArt of your fAmily teAm” 

We wanted to thank all of our families for being apart of our Birchland 
family this year. The year has finally come to an end and we have looked 
back at all the wonderful memories we have created and thank you for 

giving us the opportunity to share it with you all. We will be hosting a small 
event for graduation this year. A photo booth will be set up outside our 

classroom that will give children the opportunity to take pictures with their 
teachers and to be given a small graduation gift. A reminder to please wear 

masks at all times and social distance as usual. We will have a Sanitizing 
station available as well for everyone’s safety. A sign-up sheet will be 

posted on the board      . We encourage all families to sign up for this 
event, please notify staff if you’re not able to attend. If you have any 

further questions, please ask a staff member. 

 
Other reminders 

• NEW! Hats are MANDATORY JUNE 1st  

• NEW! Please email the program if 
there are any changes to your child’s 
day. This way all staff are informed! 

• NEW! Invoices will now be sent 
electronically.  

• We are also a nut free classroom, do 
not forget to label sandwiches that 
are nut free.  

• Reminder for snack and lunches to 
be candy, nut and chocolate free.  

• Please bring change of clothes to be 
left at daycare (summer clothing) 

• Please LABEL all items brought to 
school (clothing, lunch kits etc.).  

• Please be aware if your child falls 
sick, we have a 1 hour pick up policy.  

 
 

 
Policy Reminders 

• Sick Policy - children must be 100 
% healthy in order to attend 
school.  

• Social distancing - please 
practice with staff and students.  

• Pick up policy - notify staff if 
someone new will be picking up. 
This will also require verbal and 
written consent (with GOV ID 
please).  

• Sanitize - please sanitize your 
hands upon entry. 

• Cubby room entrance - only ONE 
family at a time. 

• Face Mask - are always 
mandatory in the center with 
adults. 

 
Best Friends day- Lets have a 
picnic and spend the time 
together!   
 
New website 

Please view our new website       
http://birchlandtreehouse.org/  
 
Summer weather 
-Please don’t forget to apply 
sunscreen before attending 
school and always provide a hat 
at the beginning of the week. 
Hats are MANDATORY JUNE 1ST.  
 

Weekly Theme 

Week 1: Dr. Seuss  

Week 2: Father’s Day 

Week 3: Graduation  

 

 
 

Happy Birthday 
to Maverick  
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